Attention elected leaders:

Please extend the eviction moratorium and offer my wholehearted support for LC18! This is not a
matter of politics, it's a matter of humanity. It's a matter of life and death.

Please don't allow thousands of my neighbors, your constituents, to become homeless this winter. Do
the right thing and protect their housing, so they can get back on their feet.

It is within your power to help. | join my voice with hundreds of thousands of others to say - we demand
that you extend the eviction moratorium.

Thank you.

Patricia Kingery, ALSP



